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Happy Thanksgiving 

 
Hope everyone have a safe and happy day. If you go out shopping please be courteous of 

others and those that have to work. 

 

 

 

WWII Veterans Dinner 

 
Our 2

nd
 WWII Veterans Dinner is 

scheduled for Sunday, December 

7
th

 from 3 pm until 6 pm. All 

Veterans form WWII are invited 

along with a guest. Please RSVP at 

248-684-9919 

by December 4
th

.   

 

 

National Wreaths Across  

America Day 

 

Great Lakes National Cemetery 

December 13
th

  

Start time is 11am  

Arrive early for a parking spot  

Dress for the weather. 

 

 
 
 
 

Our mission, Remember, Honor, 

Teach about the importance of 

remembering our fallen heroes, 

honoring those who serve, and 

teaching our children about the 

sacrifices made by veterans and 

their families to preserve our 

freedoms. - See more at: 

http://www.wreathsacrossamerica.

org/about 

 

 

 

 

 

Kids Christmas Party 

 

Kids Christmas party is being held 

on Sunday, December 14
th

 from 11  

am until 1 pm. Please sign in your 

kids, grandkids to give us an idea 

of how many will be attending. 

Volunteers are needed to help 

during the party 
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Would like to thank everyone for 

your involvement on Veterans Day 

and that it was greatly 

appreciated.  Also would like to 

thank everyone that was at the post 

to welcome Department 

Commander Wallace, Department 

President Nancy Knox and the 

officers of 18
th
 District, on their 

tour November 2
nd

. We had a 

outstanding showing of members 

from the family. 

 

Hoping you have a safe and happy 

Thanksgiving and holiday 

weekend. 

 

Tony Puente 

Commander, Post 216 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Auxiliary will be having their 

regular meeting on December 7
th

 

in the Clubroom at 7 pm. 

Following the meeting we will be 

having our Christmas party. 

Please bring a white elephant gift 

and a dessert or an appetizer. 

 

 

Hope everyone have a very Happy 

Thanksgiving. 

 

Cathy Merritt 

President, 

ALA Unit 216 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget our Hamburger 

nights every Thursday from 5 pm 
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until 8 pm. Will not be serving on 

Thanksgiving Thursday. 

 

Wishing everyone a safe and 

happy Thanksgiving. 

 

Dan Scheideman 

SAL Squadron Commander 

Squadron 216 

 

 

 

 

 

The ALR Christmas party is 

December 13
th

 at 6 pm. Hope to 

see as many riders and their 

spouse or guest as possible. 

Contact Jackie Pohl at 248-891*-

2003 or email jsjackie1@aol.com 

for what dish to bring. 

 

Paul Kolleda 

Director,  

ALR Post 216 

 

 

December Calendar 

 

2
nd

: Auxiliary meeting & 

Christmas Party 7 pm in clubroom 

 

6
th

: SAL meeting 1 pm 

 

6
th

: Legion/SAL Christmas Party   

2 pm 

 

7
th

: Pearl Harbor Remembrance 

Day 

 

7
th

: WWII Veterans Dinner 

Clubroom 3 pm – 6 pm 

 

13
th
: Wreaths Across American at 

Great Lakes National Cemetery 

11am 

 

13
th
: ALR Christmas Party 6pm 

 

14
th
: Kids Christmas Party           

11 am – 1 pm 

 

16
th
: Legion Executive meeting     

6 pm 

 

16
th
: Legion meeting 7 pm 

 

22
nd

: Honor Guard at Great Lakes 

National Cemetery 

 

25
th
: Christmas Day 
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